
Village of Wesley Hills 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Board of Trustees of the Village of Wesley Hills 

that a Public Hearing will be held on October 2, 2019 at 7 pm at the Village of Wesley Hills 

Village Hall, 432 Route 306, Wesley Hills, New York 10952 to discuss and adopt a proposed 

local law titled, “A Local Law Amending the Code of the Village of Wesley Hills to Provide for 

a Requirement that a Peddling and Soliciting License shall Expire Thirty (30) Consecutive Days 

after the First Day the License is in Effect”. 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that all interested parties or their representatives are invited 

to attend on said date and time and will be given an opportunity to be heard. 

 

 PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that a copy of the proposed local law may be 

reviewed by all interested parties or their representatives at the office of the Village Clerk, 432 

Route 306, Wesley Hills, New York 10952 during normal business hours 9am to 4 pm Monday 

through Friday. 

 

Date: September 4, 2019 

 

 

Village of Wesley Hills 

Camille Guido-Downey 

Village Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 


